
Glasgow City Health and Social Care Partnership Update - Consideration 
continued – Request to Chief Officer, Glasgow City Health and Social Care 
Partnership.  
 
5  The Partnership agreed to continue consideration of an update by Glasgow 
City Health and Social Care Partnership regarding the current issues and incidents in 
the ward to a future meeting of this partnership. 
 
After consideration the Partnership requested a report at the next meeting. 
 
 


